
 

            Patrol Leader’s Council Meeting                                          11/24/08 

 

1. Scoutmaster Comments: Mr. Moultrie is hiking on the AT and will be spending 
Thanksgiving on the trail with his family. There is not a big attendance due to the 
holiday. 

2. Philmont: last night to sign up. A crew must have a minimum of 7. We have 13 signed up 
so far. 

3. Officer, Patrol Leader and Venture Patrol reports: QM: Jeffrey and Timothy did 
inventory and all is accounted for. O/A: Dec. 6th is Lodge Leadership Training; $5. You 
can bring your lunch if you want. Dec. 13th: Brotherhood opportunities. They are 30 
people away from achieving Quality Lodge. Pad O/A dues if you have not paid. Troop 
Guides: Pack meeting at Addison Elementary. They dressed up their Den Leaders as 
turkeys. Librarian: We need someone to take that position. Historian: working on 
updating books. Trees: No one present. Penguins: had program. Service on Sat. to help 
with Bethlehem set-up. No out of church service project yet. Duct Tape: some scouts 
went to Scout Expo. Cobras: Scout Expo. 3 scouts left our patrol. Timberwolves: 5 
attended Scout Expo. Scouting for food. Service not done yet. Meeting for Jan. program. 
Fighting Frogs: 2 new scouts. One scout joined and one is thinking about joining. All but 
2 scouts went on the BP trip. Frogs did really well. Night Hawks: service: Helped with 
Angel Food Ministry. 6 scouts went to the Expo and 1 scout left for the Timberwolves. 

4. Scout Expo: problem- we ran out of change. Liked selling the tickets. Entertained 
Webelos at breakfast. Inflatable slides were great. 

5. Popcorn sales: exceeded goal. Prizes given out next week as the program. 
6. Activities: We really need scouts and adults to be in charge of the activities that have no 

one signed up yet. Don’t have to go on the trip. 
7. Scouting for Food: put cans in the MUST box and give Mrs. Breaugh a 3x5 card with the 

number of cans. All of the patrols haven’t collected their fair share. Mrs. Thorne thanked 
scouts who have already collected some. We helped fill over 750 boxes for families in 
need. MUST really appreciates our efforts. 

8. Reflection: Liked the meetings. Need to plan indoor games due to weather getting cold. 
9. Lost Sea Caving: Mrs. Mondal signed up as the adult in charge. 
10. Merit Badge Clean-up day: December 20th. Last day to sign up is December 8th. 
11. God and Country: It will be offered in Jan. and Feb. December 15th is the deadline to 

sign-up. It will then be offered to the District. Taught by Mrs. Thorne and Mrs., Franz. 
12. February or March: possible Disability Awareness MB for program. Talk to Duct Tape or 

Fighting Frogs. 



13. Court of Honor: January 19th. Deadline for Scoutmaster Conference or Board of Review 
is January 12th. 

14. Do Patrol Leaders have a Quartermaster, Scribe, Historian and Chaplain for their patrol? 
15. Money for Lost Sea Cave must be turned in tonight. 


